
April 12, 2024 

Washington State Bar Association 

Low Bono Section 

Seattle, WA 

Re: Committee Position 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to apply for the At-Large Member, volunteer position on the Low Bono 

Executive Committee. My family law practice is mainly located in Stevens, Pend Oreille, 

and Spokane Counties. I am strongly motivated to work towards expanding opportunities 

for rural communities, and I believe that my commitment to advancing access to justice will 

be a valuable addition to the section.  

My current experience working with legal practitioners has given me a unique insight into 

how access to justice is often limited in rural areas, which makes me excited and prepared 

to take on any challenges that this position may present. Moreover, my strong 

interpersonal skills and creative problem-solving abilities make me an ideal candidate for 

this role.  

I would love the opportunity to discuss further how my qualifications and experience can 

benefit your committee’s mission. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 

LESLI ASHLEY 

Legal Technician


